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LLOYDMINSTER PUBLIC SCHOOL DIVISION

Tuesday, February 27, 2024

Dear Parents,

The Saskatchewan Teachers Federation is announcing different job actions daily. We are
committed to communicating the announced job actions in the most timely and efficient manner
possible. Below is a current list of the announced sanctions across the province and the impact,

if any, these strike actions will have on Lloydminster students.

Wednesday, February 28 - Sanctions announced for other areas. School as usual for
Lloydminster students.

Thursday, February 29 - STF withdrawal of noon-hour supervision. All schools have plans in
place for noon-hour supervision, and classes will continue as usual.

Friday, March 1 - Sanctions announced for other areas. School as usual for Lloydminster
students.

We will continue to keep families informed as we receive job action notifications to ensure that

you are aware of the scheduled strike actions.

Thank you,
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